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Football is a game of millions
On October 20,  2019,  at  the institute’s  sports  ground for  students of  the faculty “Organization and
Management of Water Resources” under the slogan “Sport is the guarantee of health”, football sports
competitions  for  the  “Dean's  Cup”  were  organized.  The  competition  was  attended  by  teams of  10
academic groups of the faculty. At the end of the competition, a ceremony of awarding the winners was
held, in which the dean of the faculty R. Khakimov and representatives of the dean's office took part. We
express  our  sincere  gratitude  to  the  leadership  of  the  dean's  office  of  the  faculty  and  the  staff  of  the
department of physical culture and sports for organizing this event.

Information of the deputy dean of the faculty “ Organization and Management of Water
Resources” J. Turdiev.

Press Secretary of the  institute  Rakhimboy Djumaniyazov.


